JOINT ACTION COMMITTEE OF UNIONS & ASSOCIATIONS
OF NON-EXECUTIVES

Dada Ghosh Bhawan, 2151/1, New Patel Nagar, Opp. Shadipur Bus Depot,,
New Delhi - 110008

Circular/02 18.07.2014
Comrade,

A meeting of the JAC of the Unions and Associations of the Non-Executives took place yesterday
the 17.07.2014, in the BSNL MS Office. Com. Chandeswar Singh, President, JAC, could not
participate, due to his brother’s admission in hospital. Com. K. Jayaprakash, Joint Convener, JAC,
presided over the meeting.

The meeting reviewed the talks held on 27.06.2014, between the JAC and the BSNL Management.
It expressed it's unhappiness over the attempts made by the GM (SR), to block the JAC from
participating in talks with the Management, held on 27.06.2014. The meeting also expressed it’s
protest for the distorted manner in which the minutes of the meeting has been prepared. It has
painted a wrong picture as if only the General Secretaries of the Recognised Unions were allowed
to discuss the issues. This is nothing, but another attempt of the GM (SR) to sideline the JAC,
observed the meeting.

Further, the minutes released by the SR Branch has also distorted some of the important decisions
taken in the meeting. All these show that the Management is not serious in discussing and finding
an amicable solution to the justified demands of the Non-Executives. In view of the above, the
meeting has taken the following decisions:-

(i) A “Demands Day” will be observed throughout the Country, by the Non-Executives, on
07.08.2014. On that day, demands badge will be worn by the Non-Executives and also
“Lunch Hour Demonstrations” will be conducted.

(i) The above programme is only to caution the Management that serious agitational
programme would be launched, if the genuine demands of the Non-Executives are not
resolved expeditiously. The next meeting of the JAC will take place on 11.08.2014 at
1600 hrs. in the BSNL MS Office at New Delhi. All General Secretaries of the constituents
are requested to attend the meeting without fail.

(iii) The meeting reiterated the earlier decision of the JAC, to form JAC in all circles and
districts. The meeting also emphasised that the two Recognised Unions, viz., BSNLEU
and NFTE, have bigger role to play, in communicating and coordinating with all the
Unions and Associations of the Non-Executives, for the formation and smooth
functioning of the JAC at circle and district levels.

With Warm Greetings
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[P. Abhimanyul]
Convener, JAC



